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Saturday, June 21 (5:00 pm) 

Mass with Seniors 

 Intentions of Father Don by Cynthia Bush 

 

Sunday, June 22 (8:30 am) 

 John & Anastasia Meyer by Bruce Boliver Family 

 

Monday, June 23 (8:15 am) 

Marie Nortz by Yvonne Kirschner 

 

Tuesday, June 24  

 12 Noon: Funeral Mass at St. Francis Solanus for 

 Parrish Baillargeon 

 

Wednesday, June 25 (8:15 am) 

 Kevin Widrick by Ken & Joyce Proulx 

 

Thursday, June 26 (8:15 am)  

 Leslie Verschneider by Rodney Tabolt & Family 

 

Friday, June 27 (10:30 am) 

 Funeral Mass for Beverly Moore 

 

Saturday, June 28 (5:00 pm) 

 Marjory Schindler by David, Sharon & John Wankel 

 

Sunday, June 29 (8:30 am) 

 Ralph Grimmer by Theresa Tabolt 

 

Pray for the Sick 
 

Bill & Dorothy Gracey, Caitlin Taylor, 

Corbin Pominville, Sue Peters-Bush, Susan 

Schwendy, Priscilla Boliver, Kristi Lehman 

Marques, Deb Hartshorn, Barb Monnat, 

Alice Moore, Julie Fuller, Venetha 

Houppert,Tom Pate, Duane Schwendy, Amy 

Edick, Casey Kloster, John Lashbrooks, and 

all ill at home, in the hospital, or nursing 

homes.  

 

June 22, 2025 

Corpus Christi 

 

 Today’s Gospel highlights that, whatever we have, it is more than enough because God provides 

what we truly need. He provides us with holy nourishment: the Bread of Life. Faith alone helps 

us believe and live in a spirit of gratitude and joy. We are among the five thousand! We receive 

the abundance of life-giving bread that Jesus offers us in the Holy Eucharist today. 

Your Support for The Parish 

Envelopes:     $ 2,474.63 

Plate:      $    823.00 

 

Masses at Our Lady of the Lake 

Chapel 

 

Masses at Our Lady of the Lake Chapel will 

be held on Sunday, July 13th at 2 pm and 

Sunday, August 17th at 2 pm.   
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June 26, 2025 

Church Lawn Social 

 
 

Join us this Thursday, June 26 for our annual lawn social.  It 

will begin at 4 pm and end at 8 pm.  There will be plenty to 

eat, games for the children, the cake walk, raffles and much 

more.  Don’t forget to bring a lawn chair and listen to the 

Lowville Village Band beginning at 7 pm! 

know? ... 

The Diocese of Ogdensburg requires all volunteers 

(adults and minors) to sign a Code of Conduct as part of 

their safe environment requirements. This is in addition 

to the criminal background check and safe environment 

training. Violations of the Code of Conduct are 

generally considered boundary violations and must be 

reported to a supervisor. Boundary violations do not 

necessarily mean abuse has taken place, but they must 

be investigated with corrective action implemented as 

appropriate. For information on how you can report 

misconduct, visit Safe Environment (rcdony.org) 
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Pies/Baked Goods Wanted 

Lawn social donations of baked goods for the cake walk, 

and pie and ice cream booths are very much appreciated.  

Please deliver them to the Parish Hall either Wednesday 

evening (June 25) or Thursday morning (June 26).  Thank 

you.  

Camp Guggenheim Scholarships 

Scholarships for Camp Guggenheim are available.  If you 

plan on registering, please do so.  Camp is filling up! 

 

World Day of Prayer for the Sanctification 

of Priests  

 

World Day for the Sanctification of Priests takes place 

every year on the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus.  This day is celebrated on Friday, June 27.  On this 

special feast, let us pray for our parish priests and all the 

priests in the Diocese of Ogdensburg.  May our prayer be 

for their continual growth in holiness, their sanctification 

that configures them to the Person of Jesus Christ.  Every 

day our priests pray for us and for our intentions as they 

preside over Mass, hear confessions, baptize, or bury our 

loved ones.  Our priests need our prayers.  Take time to tell 

them that you are praying for them.  You never know what 

your parish priest or pastor is going through, sacrificing out 

of love for his parishioners.  

 

 

St. Peter’s Church Strawberry Festival 

 

St. Peter’s Church on Shady Avenue in Lowville will hold its 

Strawberry Festival on Wednesday, June 25 from 5-7 pm in 

the church basement.  Strawberry shortcake, strawberry 

sundae, French strawberry pie, strawberry rhubarb pie, 

hamburgers, hot dogs, clam chowder, pulled pork and sausage 

will be served.  There will also be a silent auction.  

Vacation Bible School 

 

 
 

Vacation Bible School will be August 18-22 from 

9:30- Noon.  You may contact the parish office to sign 

up.  Children in grades K-6 may participate in the 

program, and do not need to be a member of our 

parish.  There is no charge for the program.  Middle 

School and High School students are welcome to 

assist.   

 

Mass St. Peter’s Church in New Bremen 

 
The Feast of St. Peter and St. Paul is Monday, June 30th.  

Mass will be held at St. Peter’s Church in New Bremen at 5 

pm.  All our welcome and invited to attend this annual Feast 

Day.  

Graduating Seniors 

 

This Saturday, June 21st at the 5 pm Mass we honor our 

graduating seniors.  Please pray for them as they move 

onto the next chapter in their lives.  

Tyler Boliver, Joshua Bush, Ava Campeau, Sarah Herzig, 

Quinn Hoppel, Emily Knight, Charleyann Lehman, Ryken 

Pominville, Carter Rice, Ryan Terrillion 
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